I_Jﬂ)ra Thompson

From: burrelll <burrelll@gci.net>
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2022 7:13 PM
To: Assembly

Subject: Resolution 2022-05

We don't typically get too involved in political things however we think this is an important one for
Petersburg and all the fishermen in Alaska that may be dealing with the issue of the cruise ships
dumping their sewage in our pristine waters. Fishing has not been great the past few years so when we
do have fish in tThe marketplace we want to make sure they are top-of-the-line for the consumer. I have
experienced firsthand the dumping of sewage by three cruise ships in Lynn Canal. The sewer smell was

atrocious! This should not be happening.
Please sign the proposed resolution 2022-05 Steve Burrell and Desi Burrell Sent from my iPhone



